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Big Drones Flying Near New York Nuclear Powerplants 

You may remember that, about one year ago, I tried to report a drone flying about 8 miles away from our three 
operating nuclear powerplants. 

Guess what? I believe there was one up this morning. At coffee at his house this morning, my brother-in-law told me 
that, while walking to the end of our dead end street today (in the dark) at about 5:30am, {9-17-2014), he saw a light 
up in the air. The location would have been approximately north of the boundary between the City of Oswego and the 
Town of Scriba. I think it was a drone (with a spotlight) and I guess it would have been flying in some direction in the 
quadrant due south to due east. 

Did you see anything? 

Thank you, 

Tom 
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